
  
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

                 

  

  

  

 

   

             
 

 

Ysgol Gynradd Alltwen Primary School 

Tel: 01792 863275 

FAX: 01792 863691           

E-Mail: alltwenprimary@npt.school 

Web Site: alltwen-primaryschool.j2bloggy.com/ 

@Alltwen 

Contact us on: 
  

Alltwen Primary School 
Alltwen Hill 
Pontardawe 

SA8 3AB 

 

06.07.2022 
Our UNICEF right this month is:   

Article 31 – Right to relax and play INSET 
 

Next academic year the school 
has organised its 5 INSET days 

on the following dates… 
1- 05.09.22 
2- 06.09.22 
3 – 23.12.22 

4- TBA 
5 -TBA 

 

Cwmtawe Transition 
Day 

The Year 6 pupils had a 
fantastic day at Cwmtawe 

Community School. 
Thank you to the school for 

making them feel so 
welcome and helping to calm 

some nerves! 
 
 
 

OUR SCHOOL, OUR COMMUNITY, OUR EDUCATION  —  EIN HYSGOL, EIN CYMUNED, EIN ADDYSG 

Sports Day 
11.07.22 Weather Permitting 

12.07.22 Reserve Day 
Nursery AM and Reception – 9.15am till 10.15 am 

Year 1 and Year 2 – 10.45am till 12.00pm 
Year 3 and Year 4 – 1.15pm till 2.15pm 
Tear 5 and Year 6 – 2.15pm till 3.20pm 

Nursery PM – 1.15 pm bottom yard 
 
  
 
  

Staff/School Structure 22-23  
  

Year group Teacher Teaching Assistant 
Nursery Mrs O’Malley Miss Merson 

Reception Mrs Moran Mrs M Jones and 1 other 
TA (not yet appointed) 

Year 1 and 2 Mrs Edmunds Miss Bowen and 1 other 
TA (not yet appointed) 

Year 2 Mrs Lloyd Mrs P Jones and Mrs 
Doolwella 

Year 3 Miss Hughes  
Year 4 Miss Dorward Mrs Oakley 
Year 5 Mr Hazel Mrs Henry 
Year 6 Miss Flack Miss Payne 

 
 

If you have any concerns 

about your child’s safety, 

please come and speak to us. 

Safeguarding information is 

also available on the website, 

if needed. Thank you, Mrs 

Herbert 

 

  Summer Fun 

Thank you to the PTA for 

organising our Summer Fun 

afternoon – 18.07.22  

And a big thank you for funding 

the year 6 leavers gifts. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Year 6 Puberty talk 07.07.22 

Leavers assembly – 08.07.22 

Year 6 residential – 13.07.22- 15.07.22 

Reports to parents – 18.07.22 

Transition day for classes – Reception to year 5 – 21.07.22 

  

Summer Hols 
 

Term finishes on 22.07.22. 
Have a safe and relaxing 

summer everyone. 
Thank you for your continued 
support, it’s much appreciated  
and we look forward to seeing 

the children on 07.09.22. 
 

 

The New Curriculum for Wales 

 

Thank you to the 2 parents who attended the meeting in the hall on the Curriculum for 
Wales 2022. 

The new curriculum comes into effect from September 2022. 

It has 4 purposes which drive teaching and learning, everything that we do is in pursuit 
of these purposes, that our pupils develop as – 

Ambitious, capable learners 

Enterprising, creative contributors 

Ethically informed citizens 

Healthy, confident individuals 

More information can be found on the school website 

https://alltwen-primary-school.j2bloggy.com/
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